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Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

The Committee met October 9-10 in Indianapolis and I
represent the KHSAA for Section 2. The Committee continues to
work towards providing resources for middle school athletics
across the country. The NFHS MS Committee has developed a
middle school webpage on the NFHS website that targets
middle school athletic stories, developments, and resources for
all. The KHSAA has linked that webpage to our Middle School
section on the website.
The committee's adjusted it's goals for the future with a
continued emphasis on the communication pipeline for middle
schools across the country. That is something we struggle with
in Kentucky as well, contacts for middle school administrators.
The Committee has created a seasonal newsletter containing
resources and articles from around the nation.
This was my last meeting as my term has expired. I will continue
to pay attention to this committee and Section 2 middle school
contacts in the future to assist the Board and Association.


